
From: Clifford Swint 
Sent: 4/13/2012 6:11:23 AM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Redacted _ ^^ J Bijur, Nicholas 
M. (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=nmb785178462); Katague, Ditas 
(ditas ,katague@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: Thanks and appreciation 

Commissioner Sandoval, 

It's been awhile since we last saw each other in New York and hope today finds you and Ditas 
well. 

I am writing to make you aware of MFR's pleasure of being entrusted to assist PG&E this 
week in its issuance of a $400mm 30yr debenture. 

Although our role as junior co-manager was small, it nonetheless was an important stepping 
stone allowing our female/Hispanic firm to further build its capabilities in our quest to one day 
be a "best in class" partner to PG&E as well as to other utilities in California and across the 
nation. 

I thank Nick Bijur, PG&E's Treasurer, and his team for their open door and partnership. 

Also, being familiar with your lifelong, tireless efforts to expand opportunities for Hispanic and 
other disadvantaged firms, I want to send to you, as well, my acknowledgment and sincere 
appreciation for the success of our PG&E partnership. 

Maria and George send their regards and look forward to seeing you on their next visit to the 
West Coast as do I. 
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Warm regards, 

Cliff 

Clifford C. Swint, CFA 
Executive Vice President 

Capital Markets Group 

MFR Securities, Inc. 
675 Third Avenue, 11th Floor 
New York, NY 10017 

212-416-5035 Office 

917-232-1591 Mobile 

cliff@mfr.com 

This document has been furnished to you solely for your information and may not be reproduced in any manner or provided to any other person. 
Although the information herein has been obtained from sources that we believe to be reliable, no warranty (express or implied) is made as to the 
accuracy, completeness or fairness of the information, opinions or projections herein, all of which are subject to change without notice. No 
responsibility or liability whatsoever or howsoever arising is accepted in relation to the contents hereof by any member of MFR, or any of its 
respective directors, officers or employees. 

The information contained herein is based on sources which MFR Securities, Inc. believes to be reliable, but we do not represent that it is accurate 
or complete. All prices, yields and opinions are subject to change due to market forces and other conditions. This communication is not to be 
considered as an offer to purchase or sell the securities referenced herein. Additional information is available upon request. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. This 
communication may contain protected or privileged material and should only be viewed by the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended 
recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly 
prohibited. 
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